
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School Exam Week for Years 7, 8, & 9 Monday 3rd June – Friday 7th June 2019 

 

This letter is to remind parents of students in Years 7 to 9 that the School Exam Week is nearly upon us.  The exams 

will start on Monday 3rd June, with the final day being on Friday 7th June.  During the two weeks prior to the exam 

period, students will receive revision activities as homework from all the subject areas involved in setting exams.  The 

next Tutor Period on Friday 10th May is based on revision techniques to help students develop these important skills 

as part of their preparation for the linear style GCSE exams. Resources can be accessed on the website “student room” 

SharePoint site. 

 

All exams will take place in normal timetabled lessons, except for year 9 Maths and Science. 

The Maths exam will take place on Monday 3rd June period 2, Science will be on Tuesday 4th June  

period 1. 

 

Listed below are the general expectations of students during the exam period: 

 

 Be punctual 

 Be prepared with the correct equipment – pens, pencils, ruler, rubber 

 Equipment should be in a clear pencil case or clear plastic bag 

 Enter the exam room in silence 

 No talking or communicating with other students is allowed during the exam 

 Get a good night’s sleep and eat a proper breakfast before coming to school 

 

I am confident that you will ensure your son/daughter is well prepared to be able to perform to the best of their 

ability during the exam week. We wish all of our students well and encourage them to study hard in the build-up 

to and during the exam period. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
P. Kinder 

Head Teacher Lower School 

 


